
Adam K. Levin is a consumer advocate with more than 30 years of experience in
security, privacy, personal finance, real estate and government service. A former
director of the New Jersey Division of Consumer Affairs, Levin is chairman and
founder of IDT911 and co-founder of Credit.com.  He is the author of Amazon Best
Seller "Swiped: How to Protect Yourself in a World Full of Scammers, Phishers, and
Identity Thieves". 
Mr. Levin is an expert on cybersecurity, identity management and identity theft
resolution. He writes a weekly column, which appears in The Huffington Post and
ABCNews.com, as well as other major media outlets such as Yahoo! AOL, MSN,
Business Insider, and TIME. He is a contributor for Inc. and has written guest
columns for The Hill, Hollywood Reporter, WIRED, Entrepreneur and Bloomberg
View. He is a frequent guest on television, and has appeared on Fox News, Fox
Business News, Good Morning America, MSNBC, CNBC, Fox & Friends, CBS Evening
News, ABC World News Tonight, and scores of radio stations throughout the
country. His own show, Credit Line with Adam Levin, ran on KFWB in Los Angeles.
During the time he served as Director of the New Jersey Division of Consumer
Affairs, he was responsible for the passage and promulgation of more than 40 laws
and regulations, and considered one of the most important voices in consumer
protection in the United States. He has consulted with state and federal
regulatory agencies, on issues ranging from federal product recalls and
enforcement of gasoline price controls to small business protection and consumer
finance regulation.
His thought leadership drives the vision for Credit.com and IDT911, which he co-
founded as Identity Theft 911, in 1994 and 2003 respectively. Now in its...
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A real eye-opener... rock-solid evidence on the rise of identify theft and
multiple steps we can take to counteract an attack. 

- Kirkus Reviews.
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